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The Australian Business Aviation Association Inc. (ABAA) congratulates the ASRR panel 
on a comprehensive and positive report that, if implemented, will significantly enhance 
aviation safety in Australia. 
 
The ABAA fully supports recommendation number 10 of the ASRR Report related to the 
Assessment of Priorities in Australian Airspace. 
 
The ABAA recommends the immediately establishment of the Aviation Industry 
Consultative Council as per Coalition policy. 
 
The ABAA recommends that the CASA Board be reconstituted in accordance with the 
principles outlined in the report. 
 
Thank you. 
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